Lewis Center for Educational Research

17500 Mana Rd., Apple Valley, CA 92307
www.lewiscenter.org

Toni Preciado (909) 386-2300 ext. 706 tpreciado@lcer.org

Dear Lewis Center Supporter,

We are excited to share that our students in Club Chile at NSLA will be traveling to Concepcion Chile in
October 2024. Our goal is to provide a life-changing experience for high school students through our Chilean
Student Exchange program. We are looking for corporate sponsors to help fund our experience.

What is the Chilean Student Exchange Program?

We're planning to take a group of high school students to Chile for 10 days of cultural immersion, education,
and Spanish language practice. This incredible opportunity will broaden their horizons, foster global
understanding, and enhance their language skills as they experience the beautiful Chilean culture firsthand.

How can you help?

We are seeking five generous donors to contribute $5,000 each. Your support will directly fund this educational
adventure, covering travel expenses, accommodation, cultural activities, and language lessons. Your
contribution will create unforgettable memories and inspire a passion for global learning. To highlight your
support, we will list our donors on the shirts our students will receive during their trip, donors will receive
recognition on our website and a banner on our campus. Our corporate sponsors will also receive a
commemorative brick that will be placed in front of our gym.

Why Your Support Matters

A huge percentage of our youth will never have the opportunity to travel outside of our state, let alone the
country. Your support helps foster educational growth by offering students a unique, holistic learning
experience. It enriches their cultural awareness by immersing them in Chilean culture, expanding their global
perspectives. It also increases language mastery as they practice Spanish in its native environment. Most
importantly, it inspires the next generation to become informed, open-minded global citizens.

Please join us in making this life-changing experience possible. Your contribution will leave a lasting impact on
these students and empower them to become tomorrow's global leaders. For more information, please contact
Toni Preciado at tpreciado@lcer.org or call (909) 386-2300 ext: 706.

Thank you for your consideration and generosity!

Warm regards,

Norton Science and Language Academy

High School Chile Club
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